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The choice boards shared in this folder have been gleaned from the 
OATK12 Facebook Group. We continue to try to update this folder. 
Please note that upon a search on the Facebook Group page, you can 
locate the teacher who provided the Choice Board by doing either a 
search for choice boards, or clicking on the Choice Board Topic tab. 
 
 
Copyright Notice: In the first video made for this Facebook Group, Dr. Harlow 
addressed copyright. This video was shared all over social media and this is what 
initially brought teachers to this group and to know this group existed. In that initial 
video, Dr. Harlow asked three things: 1) To know if you share something here that it is 
your choice to do so and others will be using it. If you want to publish something you 
have written, it is up to you if you share it here. 2) To not share resources that are 
copyrighted. 3) And to not publish something you see in this group or Google folder as if 
you had written it. She mentioned the honor system during this difficult time. We want to 
add something to copyright notice: Please do not publish resources here that you have 
"purchased" through other organizations or businesses or resources that were shared 
with you through a business as those resources may be copyrighted. OATK12 assumes 
no responsibility for what is posted here by members, nor can we control what members 
post. We are, however, watching for items that may be copyrighted and doing our best 
to delete them. Please feel free to let us know if something that is copyrighted is posted 
here by messaging us. We also hope that during this world crisis and global pandemic, 
with life growing increasingly hard here in the United States, that we can all link arms 
and support and help each other get through the fast move we have all had to make to 
home-based learning for our students. There are many serious problems in the world 
right now, and in our country that need our effort and attention. Now is not the time for 
teachers to profit from their fellow teachers - many of whom do not have funds to 
purchase resources right now. In the spirit of giving, we hope that you all continue to 
support each other in the magnificent way you have been here on this page, and after 
this. We also encourage those for-profit art education businesses to share a free 
resource here to help support this service project. 
  
 


